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Tuesday 28th November  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have exciting news! As a school we applied for Magic Breakfast which is a charity 

that provide schools with the supplies to offer all children a healthy and nutritious 

breakfast for free and we have been successful!  

This means that from January all children including the nursery children can come into 

school at 8 am and have breakfast without any charge! 

 

The food that will be available will be: 

- Bagels  

- Rice Krispies 

- Shreddies 

- Weetabix 

- Cornflakes 

- Porridge 

- Fresh orange juice 

We need to get an idea of numbers to ensure we have enough stock of food to get us 

started. Therefore please could you complete and return the slip below to the school 

office if you would like your child to attend Magic Breakfast.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Scott 

Headteacher  

 

 

Childs Name         Year group  

 

 I would like my child to attend Magic Breakfast  

 

 


